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A message from our Headteacher…. 

Dear Parents/Carer,  

We have reached the mid point of the year with another busy week. 

Thank you to the FKPS for a great Disco evening. Everyone had a won-

derful time and £327.22 was raised. The DJ was impressed by the 

behaviour of the children. Well done everyone. 

Years 3 and 4 have been inspired by their visit to Pallant House Gal-

lery, producing some excellent artwork using their skills of perspec-

tive drawing.  

Thank you to everyone who joined Years 1 and 2 for the Great House 

Build. There are some pictures for you to enjoy below. 

There is another exciting event to look forward to when we come 

back to school. World Book Day is on Thursday 7th March and every-

one is invited to come dressed as their favourite book character. 

Please remember to book your appointment for Parents Evening, the 

children are keen for you to see their work. 

We return to school on Monday 25th February. 

Best wishes to everyone for a lovely half-term break. 

 

Mrs Faulkner    

Headteacher  

 Healthy Selfie  
The winner of the healthy competition was 

George. W 
Don’t forget you can still bring in or email 

your healthy selfies for the display in 
school. 

 

Dates for your Diary (new dates in blue & 

amended dates in green ) 

February  

15th  - INSET Day 

18th—Half Term 

25th—Term Starts 

26th— Parents Evening 3.30—7 pm 

28th—Parents Evening 3.30—6 pm 

28th—Yr 5 & 6 Music Workshop 

March 

1st —Yr 5 & 6 Music Workshop 

6th—Maths information evening for parents 

6th—Pear class Come to the Circus 

Assembly till 9.30 

7th—Apple class Come to the Circus 

Assembly till 9.30 

7th—World Book Day-   

14th—Yr 3,4,5 & 6 Come and Learn  

15th—Red Nose Day 

28th—Yr 3,4, 5 & 6 Come and Learn  

April  

8th—Easter Holiday Start 

23rd—School Starts 

May 

6th—May Day Bank holiday—school closed 

June 

3rd—INSET day 

 



 

 

Crown Award Winners 

Many congratulations to the pupils who were                          

‘Crowned this Week’ they have been celebrated in Mondays as-

sembly.  

Pear (Yr R):  Zara 

Apple (Yr R): Keris 

Ash (Yr 1/2):Rebecca 

Oak (Yr 1/2): Martha 

  Elm (Yr 1/2): Harrison 

Willow (Yr 3/4):  Tayla 

Maple (Yr 3/4): Rue 

Birch (Yr 3/4):  Tia– Rose 

Beech (Yr 5/6):Harrison.R 

Poplar (Yr5/6): Amy 

Hawthorn: Carly 

Letters Home This Week 

Yr 6—Greater Depth Maths Club   

Menu Change from Chartwells 

The decision has been made to  

remove pizza from the menu until 

the 5th April. 

For Week 1 menu cycle - Thursday 

28th February and Thursday 

21st March, the Pizza will be re-

placed with Cheese & Tomato Pas-

ta. 

For Week 3 menu cycle - Tuesday 

12th March and Tuesday 

2nd April, the Pizza will be re-

placed with Sausage & Mash 

Don’t Forget  Week 25th—1st March 

Tuesday 26th—Parents Evening 

Thursday 28h—Parents Evening 

Thursday 28th—Yr 5 & 6 Music Workshop 

Friday 1st —Yr 5 & 6 Music Workshop 

      Bag2School  

Thank you to everyone who 

donated clothes for the 

Bag2school event this week, 

We raised £115.20, well done 

everyone. 

The money will be used for the 

Vegetable Plot. 

 

Come to The Circus 

You are invited to join us in the Big 

Top to watch your children show off their Talents. 

Wednesday 6th March—Pear Class 

Thursday 7th March—Apple Class 



Yr 1 & 2 Great House Build 

 

On Friday the 8th February we built some houses from the London in 1666. It was packed with boxes and 

they were all gone by the time we finished building them. It was fun and everyone enjoyed it, it was fun 

because all the parents were here. All of the houses were very good an d we got to talk about them.  

By Rhys 

 

Yr3/4 Pallant House Trip 

My class and I walked to Pallant House Gallery. 

There was a lady who gave a tour and talked 

about one point perspective painting. After that 

we went to a place called the library with black 

and white painting with lots of detail. Then we 

walked back to school. 

By Zach. K 

       

 

World Book Day 7th March  

Please send your child in to school dressed as 

their favourite book character on this day. 

Start planning your outfit over the half term. 



    

 

    

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Overall attendance for the last week was  93.2% 

Our overall attendance for the year so far is 94.9% 

This is still below our target of 96%. The Attendance shop will be launched after half– 

term—More details to follow! 

Class Attendance Winners  

The Attendance Winners for the 4th—8th  February are Apple class 

Class % Attendance Rank 

Apple 96.3 3rd 

Pear 95.8 4th 

Ash 93.3 7th 

Oak 90.7 8th 

Elm 96.7 2nd 

Willow 90. 9th 

Maple 95.2 5th 

Birch 98.3 1st 

Poplar 98.7 6th 

Beech 85.9 10th 


